## Memo

## **All Presidents and Secretaries**

## Re: Annual Transfer Appeals Against 2012 Annual Transfer Orders

Annual Transfer Appeals against 2012 Annual Transfer Orders have been now finalized and is published on the official Ministry website. However several issues exist due to unavailability of information regarding two particular categories of medical officers.

- In the initial phase of Annual Transfer Appeals, medical officers who have not completed 4 years, but are eligible for the transfer appeals, were requested by the Ministry not to appeal. Therefore information regarding those medical officers who have completed 2-4 years of service are unavailable.
- Those who have already applied, and have been omitted from the final list.

We would like to obtain information immediately regarding the aforementioned medical officers to be submitted to Ministry of Health. Please forward all your information by 19<sup>th</sup> December 2012 to the Ministry of Health using the application form annexed herewith.

Secretary GMOA,